
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES II 

May 31, 2011 
 

Attendees:  John Henry, Joe Freitas and Barry DeCristofano 
 
The Board entered into Executive Session at 6:50 p.m. to discuss negotions with non-
union personnel (Purpose #2) on a motion by Mr. Freitas, second by Mr. 
DeCristofano.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes, Mr. DeCristofano – 
yes 
 
The Board discussed the status The Acting Fire Chief, Warren Borsari.  It was 
decided that he should be paid at the salary level voted by Town Meeting for the 
coming fiscal year.  Also, the contract with him will be from now until a permanent Fire 
Chief is hired but not to go beyond 30 June 2012.  Mr. Borsari will be eligible to 
become the permanent Chief. 
 
  
At 7:15 p.m., the Board voted to leave Executive Session and recessed briefly prior to 
begin the Board’s weekly open meeting on a motion by Mr. DeCristofano, second 
Mr Freitas.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes and Mr. DeCristofano  
- yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barry DeCristofano 
Selectman 


